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       May 25, 2020 
 
DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No. __120___, s. 2020 
 

ADHERENCE TO REGIONAL MEMORANDUM NO.113, S. 2020 ENTITLED  
“UTILIZATION OF RESOURCES / MATERIALS FOR TRAINING CONDUCTED  

BY NON- DEPED LEARNING SERVICE PROVIDERS” 
 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
 Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division 
 Chief, School Governance and Operations Division 

Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools 
 
1.  With reference to the attached Regional Memorandum No. 113, s. 2020 entitled “Utilization 
of Resources / Materials for Training Conducted by Non-DepEd Learning Service Providers”, please 
be informed that this Office strongly “discourages and prohibits” the use of DepEd resources and 
materials for trainings conducted by private individuals and organizations without “permission and 
authority” from the Department. 
 
2.     Paragraph 3 of the memorandum enjoins everybody to evaluate and validate the DepEd 
Authorization and PRC Accreditation of these Non-DepEd Learning Service Providers to ensure the 
implementation of this policy guideline relative to the Learning and Development Program of the 
teachers and school leaders. 
  
5.  Immediate dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is earnestly desired. 

 

                                                         
                                                                           MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO PhD, CESE 

         Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
                Officer -in- Charge 

         Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
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Enclosure to Division Memorandum No. ____s, 2020 


